Attachment J



AR

August 5. 2010

Amy Kimball-Murley
Planning Director

City of Key West
Planning Department
604 Simonton Street
Key West, Flonida 33040

RE:  Poinciana Royale, 1341 McCarthy Lane, Key West
Dear Amy,

This letter is to serve as a formal request to the Key West Planning Department for minor

modification to the Major Development Plan for the Poinciana Royale project at 1341 McCarthy

Lane. The modification is due to a surveving error which requires the relocation of the fire lane
as noted on the revised plan ST1 with revision date 1/28/10.

Please contact me should vou have any questions regarding the above,
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